
CE~TERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 
Tuesday, December 19, 1978 

South Suburban Annex 
Minutes of Meeting 

Mr. Tate called the meeting to order at 7:15 p.m. 

Attendance: Mr. Elmer C. Tate, Jr., Mr. Roland McSherry, Mr. Francis 
G. Cash, Mrs. Marian Simmons. Also present: Mr. Robert N. Farquhar, 
Law Director; Mr. Joseph S. Minner, Administrative Assistant; Mr. Alan 
C. Schwab, Planner. 

Beekman Variance 

The Planning Commission agreed to reconsider the request for a variance 
by Mr. Beekman previously denied at the December 12, 1978 Planning 
Commission Meeting. 

After discussion with Mr. Richard Beekman concerning his reasons for 
the rear yard variance request, Mrs. Simmons moved to approve the 
application for a variance submitted by Mr. Beekman for his property 
at 81-85 Westpark Road. Seconded by Mr. Cash. Motion carried three to 
one. Mr. Mcsherry voted no. 

Meeting adjourned to the house of Mrs. Simmons where a workshop session 
with members of the Board of Architectural Review was held to review 
the A. P. District. 


